
The department raises funds annually to support the Pink Patch

Project, the public awareness campaign that brings attention to the

fight against breast cancer and to support breast cancer research.

To date, the Department has donated over $40,000,00. Thank you to

SDPO Roman and to all who participated in the Pink Patch Project!

SDPO Barajas, SEIU Union 721 President Torres, 
SDPO Roman, Raquel Sanchez, City of Hope


Coordinator of Annual Philanthropy, SDPO Perico
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EAST LA AREA OFFICE HOST JOB AND RESOURCE FAIR FOR OVER 100 PARTICIPANTS
Also on Thursday, the Los Angeles County Probation Department’s

East LA Area Office, INVEST, and the America's Job Center hosted a

community resource fair. LA County Board of Supervisor Hilda

Solis’ office presented awards to the fair coordinators.

Congratulations on a successful community event and thank you 
to the over 100 community members who attended.

(L to R) SDPO Medina, DPO Whaley-Westry, Asst to Hilda Solis

Mario Betanco, BSR Saldana, Jessica Espinoza - AJCC Boyle

Heights, and Monique Rodriguez from Boys and Girls Club

PINK PATCH PROJECT DONATES $10,050 TO CITY OF HOPE
On Thursday, March 30th, the Los Angeles County Probation

Department and Service Employees International Union 721

presented a $10,050.00 donation to the City of Hope.

SDPO Mendez and DPO II Doyle 

Later on Thursday, East LA INVEST DPO Logan and Business

Services Representative Saldana also participated in a community

event that was held at LA's Bishop Mora Salesian High School.
Among other opportunities, event attendees were offered a training by Public Health workers on how to apply Naloxone

in case of an opioid overdose.  The Probation Department has also started begun Naloxone application training for staff.

Los Angeles County Probation Department’s School-Based Cluster three, with the support

of the Probation Training Center, participated in a multi-agency Career/Resource Fair.

Over 40 community-based resource agencies, law enforcement agencies, fire department

and all branches of the military were represented. Over four hundred youth visited the

Probation Booth expressing interest in a career. Most questions included education level

needed and difficulty of testing.

SDPO Mendez and DPO II Doyle assisted in answering questions and collaborating with

other agencies to ensure the needs of the young people were being met.

SCHOOL BASED CLUSTER THREE SPEAKS WITH OVER 400 YOUTH AT RESOURCE FAIR

https://file.lacounty.gov/SDSInter/probation/1138628_PomonaValleyRiverview_ResourceFair_Flyer2023.pdf
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